
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 20th December 2024 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 

 
S1-6 Christmas Calendar 2024 

We love to celebrate the end of a year together. Here’s what’s planned for the last week. Join 
in and enjoy! 

 
 All week - Christmas assemblies 

 
 Friday 20th December 

Christmas Jumper day & bake sale in aid of Mission Christmas 
 

Friday events as follows: 
 S1: go to normal classes P1 & P2. P3 register as normal and then go to the Christmas 

show 
 S2: P1 register as normal, then go down to Christmas show. P3 and P4 as normal 
 S3: normal classes until P4. P4 register as normal then go down to the sports hall for the 

festive ceilidh 
 S4: normal classes until P4. P4 register as normal and await instructions! 
 S5: assembly as normal, then go straight to sports hall for practice prom 
 S6: normal classes until P3 when you register as normal, then await instructions! 

Mr Hayes 
 
S1-6 Library Closed: The Library is closed and will not be open to pupils. Access for PSE classes, 

Careers and Homework Club (Wednesday after school) only. Books can be returned using 
the drop-off point outside the library. 

Ms Aleksandrowicz 
 
S1-6 Christmas Jumper Day: Today is Christmas Jumper Day! There is also a bake sale to raise 

money for Save the Children. You can donate on parent pay or bring money in. We will be 
accepting cash and card at the bake sale. 

Charities Committee  
 
S5 Leadership Opportunity 
 LEAD are running a brand-new Leadership course over 10 weeks from Jan-April 2025 for a 

select group of six 15-18 year old young people. We'll be covering key foundations of 
leadership, like integrity, failure, conflict resolution, perseverance, and more, giving you a 
deeper understanding of yourself and your leadership potential. Guest speakers from many 
different spheres of society will be joining us each week to lead interactive sessions, and we'll 
have outcomes for each module to help you engage with your learning too! 

  
At the moment, we're operating on an invite-only basis, and LEAD are giving priority to some 
pupils we have worked with. Since they helped run our induction day this means us. This is a 
really exciting opportunity and we'd recommend taking time to consider it with your 
parents/carers too.  The deadline for applications is 31 December 2024. 

  

The LEAD Leadership Lab Prospectus 2025.pdf 
Mr Hayes 

   Duty Head – C Braisby 


